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MESSAGE  

FROM THE MAYOR 

A warm welcome to everyone attending the Holland Bloorview Kids Rehabilitation Hospital’s 
125th anniversary celebration. 

Today’s event celebrates and honours Holland Bloorview Kids Rehabilitation Hospital’s 
advancements, accomplishments and learnings which have positioned them as a leader in 
transformative care as the largest health care facility in Canada, dedicated to children with 
disabilities and developmental differences. We honour their mission of providing children, 
youth, and families with outstanding, personalized, inter-professional care through cutting-
edge treatment, technology, groundbreaking research, innovative education, and social justice 
for children and youth with disabilities. 

I extend a sincere thank you to the hard-working team at Holland Bloorview Kids Rehabilitation 
Hospital for supporting children and youth with disabilities and their families with the support 
they seek to thrive and grow. 

The City of Toronto acknowledges with gratitude the dedicated efforts of Holland Bloorview 
Kids Rehabilitation Hospital in caring for the well-being of Toronto residents. 

On behalf of Toronto City Council, please accept my best wishes for a memorable anniversary 
and continued success. 

Yours truly, 

Olivia Chow 
Mayor of Toronto 
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